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November 13, 1967
Present: Mr. Burch and Mr. Aud (Mr. Bowles out of town).

Roads

Mr. Pantaleo reported that he had bbeen informed by the SRC that work would begin
on the Wise-St. Andrews Road the end of next week. Also reported that Horse
Landing Bridge, 5th District, will be repaired immediately and the cost of
approximately $80.00 will be taken out of maintenance.

After some discussion about county roads, Mr. Burch requested Mr. Pantaleo to
compile an inventory of the county roads as soon as possible. Arrangements will

be made to cover all county roads with Mr. D. Raley, Jr., of the SRC, to accomplish
this.

Bacon and Passarelli, Inc.

The commissioners approved payment of Application #14, in the amount of $2,857.50,
for work completed on the new Civil Defense building, as approved by Mr. F. Tilp,
architect.

Fleet Reserve Asscn. Building

Letter from Mr. V. R. Brynteson, President, Branch 93, reviewed. Mr. Brynteson
states that the concrete highway divider fronting their building, located on
Route 235, constitutes a traffic hazard. He is requesting that a portion of the
divider be removed. As this is a state road, the letter will be forwarded to the
SRC, with a copy of covering letter to Mr. Brynteson.

Petition for Fees - Guyther

The commissioners approved payment of $50.00 to Mr. O. R. Guyther, for Criminal
Case #2274, Paul D. Owen, as approved by Judge P. H. Dorsey.

Meeting adjourned.

Approved,
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F. Elliott Burch, President






